


ST. CHARLES BORROMEO CATHOLIC CHURCH


297 E. Jefferson Street

Hampshire, IL 60140


(847) 683-1536

April 18, 2023


Dear Altar Servers and families,


Offering gratitude and thanks to the servers and parents for this year of serving Mass.

Summer is soon on its way, we will be preparing the altar server schedule for the 
months of June, July and August.  We are looking for altar servers to volunteer to serve 
at the weekday Masses – Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, and Friday – during these 
months.  


Please complete the bottom portion of this letter showing what days you are NOT 
available to serve between June 1 – August 31.  Please return this form to me at the 
parish office, or email to Janolson@scbparish.org .


 **If we do not hear from you, we will be scheduling you as normal for the weekday 
Masses. **


Weekend Masses will be scheduled according to rotation on the roster. Considering of 
course any weekends listed below. 


If you have any questions, please call or email me.

God Bless You and your family over the summer!


Jan Olson

Director of Religious Education


I am NOT available to serve on the following week days between June 1 – August 31st 


All Mondays ____   	All Tuesdays ____	   All Wednesdays ____     All Fridays ____


OR list specific dates:


June _____________________________________________


July ______________________________________________


August ____________________________________________


mailto:Janolson@scbparish.org


Name ________________________________________    Phone # _______________


